
ST. PAUL’S C.E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEVILE ROAD 

01617929474 

www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk 

NEWSLETTER 

 29 September 2017 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

A very big ‘Thank you’ to everyone who supported our MacMillan Coffee morning. The total raised up to now is £230.00, with all 

proceeds going to MacMillan.  We will give you a final total next week. 

 

Contact Forms 

If you have not already done so, would you please return your completed contact form to school as soon as possible.  It is 

important that we have up to date medical information and emergency contact details for all children. Your child will not be 

allowed to go out on school trips until this information is returned to school. 

Please ensure you inform school if you change your mobile number.  

 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you very much to everybody who attended the school harvest festival service. Thank you also for your generous 

donations of food which will now be given to the Booth Centre, a charity supporting the homeless in Manchester. 

 

Parking outside school 

We still have a major problem with a small number of inconsiderate drivers, who are compromising the safety of our children 

both in the morning and at the end of the school day.   

Under no circumstances should any car park on the zig zag markings outside school, stop in the middle of the road to drop off 

or collect children, enter the school car park or block people’s drives. 
 
 

Attendance 

Attendance is given the upmost priority at St Paul’s.  Here are the attendance figures for every class for this week.  Our 

attendance target for each pupil and each class is 96%.   Well done to all the children who got 100% attendance for this week. 

 
N- 96.8% 
R – 87.1%   
Yr 1 – 95.2%  
Yr 2 – 95.9% 
Yr 3 – 93% 
Yr 4 – 97.1%  
Yr 5 – 95.7%  
Yr 6 – 98.7% Well done Year 6 
 
Kind regards, 
 

J. Tyers 

 
Executive Headteacher. 
 
 
The newsletter is printed out, put on our website, and emailed to those parents who prefer to receive it this way. If you would 
like to be put on the mailing list, just send an email requesting this to stpaulsnevilerd.ceprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk 
 
 
 

 


